
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, December 15, 2023: 

Dear Families, 
 
This is a reminder that our Advent Program is this coming Monday, December 18th.  We will 
have a dress rehearsal at 10:00 in the morning and then the main performance will be in the 
evening, starting at 6:30 PM. 
 
We want to wish all our basketball players and their coaches, good luck with their seasons.  
They have already had two weeks of playing in the CMPAL league.  They all are enjoying 
playing the games! 
 
This is also a reminder that our Bowling Party for Grades K-8 is next Tuesday, December 19th  
at Bowlmor Lanes in Osage Beach.  Families whose last name begins from M-Z are asked to 
bring 1-2 dozen cookies for the field trip. We will leave school at 9:45 AM and return at 2:15 
PM.  All students will be riding the buses.  Thank you! 
 
Catholic Schools Week will run from January 28-February 2.  We are planning many activities 
for the week.  The last day is always our VIP Day where we all go to Mass and then enjoy 
refreshments and playing BINGO in the gym.  This year will be an early release on this day.  
The day will end at 11:00 AM for grades K-8.  This will be for car riders only on this day.  If you 
have any bingo prizes laying around your house, you may bring them in at any time after the 
new year.  Thanks for helping with this! 
 
We want to wish everyone a very HAPPY and MERRY CHRISTMAS!!  Please enjoy your 
Christmas break and enjoy the time with your family and friends!   Please stay safe if you are 
traveling over the break! 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
God Bless, 
Mr. Leroy Heckemeyer  
Upcoming Events: 
Monday, December 18 – Advent Program(10:00 am dress rehearsal and main performance at 6:30PM) 
Tuesday, December 19 – Christmas Bowling Party at Bowlmor Lanes in Osage Beach for K-8 students 
Wednesday, December 20 – Last day of school before Christmas Break (12:50 PM for car riders and 
bus riders at 1:00 PM  (NO EDP for Preschool – 8th grade!!!) 
Thursday, January 4 – School Resumes 
Thursday, January 11 – Report cards will go home. 
Monday, January 15 – NO SCHOOL (Martin Luther King Day) 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


